
To: Jeffrey Cohen, Acting Secretary of the PSC

I get myelectricity from NYSEG in the region that includes the coal-fired
CayugaPowerPlant. I supportthe NYSEG planto upgrade the
transmission lines to ensure reliable electricity services because it is by far
the cheapestoption and would keep rates as low as possible. I do not
favor converting the plant to use natural gas.

If the Cayuga Power Plant has to close because it is losing money, I urge
the PSC to advocate for NY State regional development and/or other
funds to provide transition funding for workers, the Lansing school
district, and municipalities affected by local tax losses.
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Hon. Jeffrey Cohen
Acting Secretary of the Commission
NY State Public Service Commission

Albany, NY 12223-1350


